

REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL







Indian In



Dear Sir/ Madam

On behalf of the Regional Development Council please accept this submission to the Inquiry on Developer Contributions to the Water Corporation.



In deliberating on the issue of developer contributions to the Water Corporation the Regional Development Council seeks the Economic Regulation Authority to be cognisant of:

- · the diversity between and within the regions of Western Australia;
- concerns over the impact of capital charging regimes on prospectivity for economic development within the regions



If you require further information or have any questions relating to this submission, please contact Mr Paul Hannah by telephone on 08 92171587, or by email to paul.hannah@dlgrd.wa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely





Ross Weaver A/DIRECTOR GENERAL DEPARTMENT OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT & REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT MEMBER - REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL

14 December 2007





www.regional.wa.gov.au